
  

 

 

 

 

 

The philosophy club of Eastern 

Washington University is seeking 

papers for the 2017 Student Philosophy 

Conference being held in Spokane, 

Washington the weekend of February 

24th and 25th. This conference will be 

focusing on all areas of environmental 

philosophy and welcomes submissions 

from all undergraduate and graduate students. Papers should be 10-12 pages in length, and 

submitted to ewuphilclub@gmail.com no later than 5:00 pm (pt) on November 1st. Notification 

of acceptance will be sent by November 18th.  

  

Eastern Washington University Philosophy 

Club 2017 Student Conference: 

A Dialogue About the Environment 

We are pleased to announce that Dr. Christopher Preston, philosophy 

professor at the University of Montana, will be the keynote speaker for 

this event. His address will take place Friday evening at the EWU 

Spokane campus at 5:00pm. 


